
Rhode Island Legislatures, 
  
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as it has been done for decades. Not only will this bill help with the 
housing crisis in RI, but it will also help communities with the income brought by rentals. We have 
seen this in Narragansett where we have been renting to URI students for over ten years. There are 
expenditures from the URI students occurring during the school year that help support local 
businesses until the summer season starts up. Additionally, students and parents appreciate the 
reasonably priced rentals that help manage their college expenses. 
  
I hope you too will support this bill. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Luisa Fairborne 
Henry Chapman 
44 Willow Ave. 
Narragansett, RI  02882 
 
  

 


